
Subject: FW: Hydro Ottawa"s proposed 24% distribution hike
Date: June-09-15 1:53:15 PM

 
 
From: Daad ] 
Sent: June-09-15 1:32 PM
To: 

Subject: Hydro Ottawa's proposed 24% distribution hike
 
Good afternoon,
 
I am writing to you to oppose Hydro Ottawa's proposed 24% distribution hike. Enough is enough. Hydro
Ottawa has the best paid staff and benefits. Is this what these hikes are funding?
 
Smart meters and certain daily time usage have been implemented to save consumers money, yet
Hydro decides to create another drag net to grab more money. These consumers are real people
struggling to survive. They are sick people needing warm electric blankets, they are elderly people
needing the company of a TV, they are students needing their computer, they are hungry children
needing a cooked meal,
 
I implore you to put a cap on how much Hydro can raise their rates - on this hike increase and future
increases.
 
Enough is enough.
 
Thank you
Daad Khouri




